Re-Registering A Student Organization

-ToreroOrgs-

www.sandiego.edu/ToreroOrgs

All undergraduate student organizations must register with Associated Student Government (ASG) every year. Registering your org is required to reserve facilities on-campus, request funding from ASG, and use the name of the University

The student organization management website is known as **ToreroOrgs** and can be found at **www.sandiego.edu/ToreroOrgs**.

To re-register a club on ToreroOrgs, the primary contact of the student organization must attend a Club Registration Meeting or the Student Org Conference (SOC) PRIOR to September 30. Attending a meeting before this date will qualify your club for the expedited registration process. Meeting dates are posted on the Associated Student Government website and on ToreroOrgs. Please note that the entire re-registration process must be complete before September 30th. Any club that submits a registration form after September 30th will register under the guidelines of a New Student Organization.

Once you attend the Club Registration Meeting or the Student Organization Conference your student organization profile on ToreroOrgs will be unlocked and you will be able to access your organization's registration form. You will need a minimum of 10 undergraduate student members, a USD club advisor, and your organization's constitution to complete the registration process.

Remember: Keep your ToreroOrgs profile, especially your contact information, updated! Prospective students, alumni, and other off-campus organizations may want to learn about your organization!

*If you do not attend the SOC you will need to successfully pass a quiz as an additional step/process.

It may seem overwhelming, but know that at any point, you can visit the SAI Office (SLP 308) to sit down with an Involvement Consultant, to work through the process. We're here for you!

Helpful Hint: If you do not have a copy of your previous constitution...

- Find your student organization on ToreroOrgs and click on the Documents section
- Download a copy of your previous year's constitution, and after making any necessary changes save and upload your constitution to your current registration form.
- You will only be able to access your registration once you attend a Club Registration Meeting and your org's profile is unlocked.

STUDENT ORG RE-REGISTRATION PROCESS:

All orgs are required to have at least 10 undergraduate members, a Faculty/Staff/Administrator Advisor, and a Constitution.

1. Attend the Student Organization Conference

OR

Attend a Club Registration Meeting. After you've attended the meeting, review a series of online presentations, and complete a related quiz. More information, including meeting dates and times can be found on the ASG website.



2. Once you've received an email from the ASG Activities and Budget Coordinator letting you know your organization has been unlocked, go to ToreroOrgs and complete a registration form.



 The ASG Activities and Budget Coordinator reviews the new club registration for completion and consistency with the University of San Diego's Mission Statement.



4. The ASG Activities and Budget Coordinator contacts the advisor to confirm their agreement to serve as the club advisor and informs them of upcoming advisor trainings and resources.



5. The individual that submitted the registration form on ToreroOrgs will be emailed once the registration form has been reviewed and is complete. (If registration is completed prior to the expedited deadline, skip the next step).



6. The ASG Activities and Budget Coordinator will email the date, time, and location of the next Student Organization Committee Meeting. The students will present a 2-minute summary of the organization's mission and goals.



7. The Student Organization Committee will review all of the proposed student organizations and if approved, they will be presented to Senate the following week.



8. Once approved by Senate, the President, Treasurer, and Advisor will receive an email from the Student Organizations Committee Chair informing them that their organization is officially approved for the academic year and that they have been added to the listserv.



http://www.sandiego.edu/slic usdinvolvement@gmail.com 619-260-4802 Student Life Pavilion, 3rd Level 308